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Tel 01287 641781

09 January 2018
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year and a warm welcome back to school for 2018.  As usual, below are all the dates and events that are happening in the next few months.  There will be some added to the list as individual classes book a range of visits and learning experiences throughout the coming months.  

Friday 9th February - School closes for Half Term Holiday.

Monday 19th February - School opens at 8am for Breakfast Club following one week’s holiday.  

Thursday 22nd February - School Class photo day.  Pictures will be taken in their classes.  Parents are not required to attend this day.  

Monday 26th February - Staff training day. School Closed to children. 

Thursday 1st March – Once again we will be dressing up as our favourite story book characters.
World Book Week – As its World Book Week we will also be having a family activity week, more details will follow. 
Thursday 8th March - Parents Evening.  Staff will be available from 2pm until 4:30pm to discuss the progress that your child has made during the previous weeks.  

Friday 16th March - Staff training day. School Closed to children.

Monday 26th March – Easter Egg Competition.  It's that time of year again, get your thinking cap’s on.  School will provide basic materials (paint and glue) but if you require anything more elaborate please start collecting now.  

Thursday 29th March - School Closes for the Easter Holidays.

Monday 16th April - School opens at 8am following the Easter Holidays.  

Monday 7th May - May Day Bank Holiday.

Monday 14th May - Year 6 SAT’s week.
Friday 25th May - School Closes for Half Term. 

Monday 4th June - School opens at 8am for Breakfast Club following one week’s holiday.  

Friday 20th July - School Closes for the Summer Holidays.  

If anyone thinks their child may qualify for our 2 year nursery we have a couple of places available.  

Likewise, if you have not yet put your child’s name on our 3 year old nursery waiting list, we have limited spaces left so please complete an application form available from the school office.

Yours sincerely
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Mr.P.Tyreman

Head Teacher
Head Teacher Mr P Tyreman
Email office@hummersea.rac.sch.uk
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